Clifton, NJ Family Church: Seonghwa Information for Mr. Tateo Sato

Manoj Jacob
March 21, 2019

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

Our beloved elder brother Mr. Tateo Sato passed on to the Spiritual World on March 2, in Japan at the age
of 76. Tateo Sato was born in Fukushima, Japan on January 24, 1943. He was blessed with Tomoko Sato
at the 777 Couples Blessing in 1970. In 1986, he came to the United States to work in the North
American Ocean Providence. He was appointed the leader of the US Ocean Church in 1989. Ever since,
he closely worked with True Father in many aspects of his lifelong Oceanic Providence and business
endeavors, including boat building, tackle shop, Ocean Challenge, Ocean Church activities, Minister
Fishing Club, various restaurants, fishing tournaments, marine school, and others in locations such as
Florida, Gloucester, Alaska, Hawaii, New York, New Jersey, Japan, and South America.

In 2004, True Father instructed Mr. Sato to start a Good Go boat factory and other related businesses in
Paraguay. He has been working with members from Japan, the US, and Paraguay as the CEO and Project
Owner of Wonmo Marine Group. In July of 2018, Mr. Sato went through a surgery in his stomach. He
continued to work, but his health suddenly started to deteriorate in February of 2019, and he ascended
into the Spirit World on March 2, 4:14 PM in Japan at the age of 76.

Seonghwa Ceremony

The Seong Hwa ceremony was performed in Chung Pyung, South Korea under the guidance of the
Paraguay National Messiah Rev. Pyeong Rae Moon. The viewing ceremony was held on March 12th
evening as a ceremony of Paraguay church, and Seong Hwa ceremony was on March 13th and officiated
by Rev. Dong Woo Kim.

Memorial Service
On Friday, March 22nd evening 7:30 to 9:30 PM, we will have a memorial service for Mr. Tateo Sato at
the Clifton Family Church. Let's join together to show our respect and gratitude to Mr. Sato for his

amazing sacrifices and contributions to God's providence.

If you would like to send any cards, letters or donations, please send to Minobu Sato, 5-28 Lyncrest Ave.
Fair Lawn, NJ 07410. Paypal: minobus@ yahoo,com

Let us keep Mr. Tateo Sato and Sato family in our prayers. Let us be there for them during this difficult
time.

Sincerely

Pastor Manoj



